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   All meetings occur Monday evenings at Moxies Restaurant unless otherwise noted.                                                                            

   We gather for a social period from 5 – 5:30 pm with dinner and club meeting to follow.   

      
    Dec. 23 Meeting is cancelled 
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SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE THERE’S 

SIGNS  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

It was the RC Kelowna Capri Christmas Party, 

so the Sheriff did stand down. Instead, he 

enjoyed the fellowship, the gift exchange and 

stuffed face.  

 

 

  

Certificate of Appreciation – the assistant 

District Governor Norm LeCavalier presented 

a Certificate of Appreciation to RC Kelowna 

Capri for their contribution to Rotary Program. 

 

 
President Peter with the certificate  

Photo by Carola Spek 

 

 

The document text reads 

 
Rotary Club of Kelowna Capri 

 

is presented a certificate of appreciation 

for its financial support of End Polio Now: 

Countdown to History Campaign. Together, 

we will fulfill our promise to the children of 

the world and eradicate polio.  

 

Barry Rassin 

Chair, The Rotary Foundation Trustees 

 

R. Gordon R. McInally 

President Rotary International  

 

 

2025 District Conference – the District 

Convention has been cancelled as the Rotary 

International Conference will be in Calgary 

June 21-25, 2025.  

   

 

HUMOUR 

  

 
 



 
 

  
  

 

  
 

  

GUESTS  
  
Tonight was a special night, our club 

Christmas Party with many club members 

and former club members in attendance. A 

special guest was our Assistant District 

Governor Norm LeCavalier and his wife 

Deb.  

 

 

 
The Christmas Party Attendees 
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A look from the other end  
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GALLERY 

 

  
Last Orders by Art of Znerol (Germany) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Unknown 

 

 

 
Elegant Christmas Horse (Christmas 

illustration) by Imagella (Ukn) 

 

 

Winter Paradox (created with AI) by B. Wall 

(USA) 

  
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

  


